
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school Wednesday through Friday of next week in observance of the 

Thanksgiving Day holiday. I hope you all are able to spend time with family and take some time 

to reflect on how much we have to be grateful for.   

 

We still have a couple days for our PTA fundraiser. Our goal is to raise $15K for school 

improvements such as signage, landscaping and other needed school updates.  Donating is open 

on MYBOOSTER.COM. Register at MYBOOSTER.COM, SHARE your student’s pledge page, 

& GIVE! We still have lots of fun opportunities and prizes so make sure that you participate. 

 

Wrestling tryouts will begin this Monday, November 20.  As a reminder, all students must have a 

completed physical and concussion form on file prior to being allowed to try out. There are no 

exceptions to this rule.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


